
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
April 15, 2024 
 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
City of Denton 
Department of Development Services 
Attn:  Angie Manglaris 
401 N. Elm Street 
Denton, Tx 76201 
angela.manglaris@cityofdenton.com 
 
RE:  FP24-0011 (Stella Hills) 
 
Dear Angie: 
 
We hereby request a 30 day extension on FP24-0011 in order to address comments. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
FORESITE GROUP, LLC 
 

 
 
Sean Faulkner, PE 
Senior Project Manager 
 

 


